
Call for submissions – Melbourne
Journal of International Law
The Editors of the Melbourne Journal of International Law (‘MJIL’), Australia’s
premier generalist international law journal,  are now inviting submissions for
volume 20(2). MJIL is a peer-reviewed academic journal, based at the University
of Melbourne.

The deadline for submissions is July 1, 2019. Submissions and inquiries should be
directed  to  law-mjil@unimelb.edu.au.  For  more  information,  please
visit  https://law.unimelb.edu.au/mjil#submissions.
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